
 

 

 

 

 

                                                            

 

 

  

  

                                                               

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 26 June 2023 

Dear families,  

We have an exciting week of sports ahead of us. We would love to see as many 

of you as possible. This year our Sports Days will take place on Junior Site due 

to our current building works on our Trent Road Site. Please can you send 

your child in their academy PE kit on their Sports Day, along with their water 

bottle and a sunhat. It may also be advisable to apply suncream before school.  

Next week will see the start of our transition activities in school. Our current 

Year Two children will stay on our Trent Road Site for the next academic year. 

The teachers that will be working in each year group will be shared at the end 

of this week. 

Ice pole Friday is proving to be a huge success, especially in this hot weather! A 

huge thank you to our wonderful PTFA for organising each week.  

Enjoy your week ahead, and please do remember that our door is always open 

if you need anything. Our wonderful pastoral team are always on hand to offer 

support and guidance with any concerns that you may have.  

Hopefully see you at your child’s Sports Day this week.  

Mrs Smyth  

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 5 June  

Start of Term 6 

 

Wednesday 14 June 

Mini Olympics Years 3 and 4 

 

Wednesday 21 June  

New Reception starters 2023 

parents talk  

 

Tuesday 27 June  

EYFS and KS1 Sports Day- Junior 

Site 

 

Thursday 29 June  

KS2 Sports Day- Junior Site 

 

Wednesday 28 June  

New Reception starters 2023 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic  

 

Tuesday 4 July and Wednesday 5 

July 

Whole School Transition  

 

Tuesday 11July 

Year 6 awards ceremony 

 

Thursday 13 July 

Year 6 Prom 

 

Friday 14 July 

End of year Academic Reports 

 

Friday 21 July 

End of Term 6 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Please ensure 

that your child 

has their reading 

book and reading 

record in school 

each day. 

Nursery places are now available for 

September, if your child turns 3 before 

August 31st, they are entitled to 15 hours 

free childcare provision.  

If you are interested in applying, please 

contact our school office.  


